
 

Memorandum 19-057 
TO:  Mayor Castner and the Homer City Council  

THROUGH: Katie Koester, City Manager 

FROM:  Julie Engebretsen, Deputy City Planner  

DATE:  May 8, 2019 

SUBJECT: Recreational Use Agreement with Little League  

 
The City of Homer and Little League have enjoyed a long, successful partnership, ensuring the 
community has the facilities and organizational capacity to provide Little League activities to the 
community.  
 
The City and Little League have never formalized this partnership through a Recreational Use 
Agreement (RUA). Having an RUA with an organization that regularly provides activities on City lands 
is a standard practice in most communities. The RUA clarifies which entity is responsible for which 
facilities and requirements for insurance.  
 
Attorney Klinkner provided the City with a template for such RUA’s, and the template has been 
approved by the Parks, Art Recreation and Culture Commission. Staff has worked for over a year 
with Little League to draft the RUA as it relates to Little League. This initial RUA would be valid for 
two years, and then can be renewed or amended.  
 

Requested Action: Approve a resolution and authorize the City Manager to execute the 
appropriate documents.  
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